
I am submitting my opposition to this proposed bill. I am living on a fixed income and cannot afford the 
increased fuel prices associated with it. 
 
I am also concerned about the cost to industries and potential job losses in the Baker County area. 
 
We simply do not need this legislation. Please do not pass it. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Larry Pearson 
 
2970 Grandview Drive 
 
Baker City, OR 97814 
 


